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Staff updates 

We are currently advertising for a 

forest school/ PE coach for 

September 20 hours per week. If 

you know of anyone who may be 

interested, please point them in 

the direction of the school 

website for more information. 

 

Nursery 

We still have some 

spaces in our nursery 

in September for 2 and 

3 year olds. Please 

contact the school 

office for more 

information. 

 

Michelle West 

Michelle West is a family worker who supports our school. 

She will be running a workshop for our parents on 

‘Supporting your child with feelings of anger’ on Tuesday 18th 

June 1400-1515. A flyer will follow soon with more 

information. If you would like to sign up to this workshop, 

please do so at the office. 

 

Arbor 

We have been so pleased with the move of our MIS system to 

Arbor. We can now send in app messages as well as emails 

and text messages. Please ensure you have downloaded the 

app to receive these reminders about what is happening in 

school as well as personalised messages. 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

21st May – Reception Royal Garden Party 

27th – 31st May – HALF TERM 

3rd June – Class Photos 

5th June – SEND Coffee Morning 

19th June – New to Reception Parents Evening 

20th June – Year 1 Banham Zoo Trip 

24th June – School DISCO 

28TH June – NON Uniform 

28th June – New to Reception Transition Morning 

2nd July – Sports Day 

3rd July – Move Up Day 

5th July – New to Reception Transition Morning 

5th July – SEND Coffee Morning 

10th July – Year 2 Trip to Cambridge 

12th July – New to Reception Transition Morning 

12th July – Summer Fete 

15th / 16th July – Year 2 Production 

17th July – Year 2 Leavers Party 

18th July – Movie Afternoon 

19th July – Last Day of Term 
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The children have been continuing to enjoy their learning this week. They are making so 

much progress and can really talk about their learning. Please remember to check up on 

your child’s class page on our school website 

https://www.springmeadow.cambs.sch.uk/web/ to find out more information. 
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